From: Kathy Young

Sent: March 19, 2021 2:54 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel; lunenburgmla@eastlink.ca; pictoueastamanda@gmail.com;
garyburrilla@gmail.com

Subject: Bill 4

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **

Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une piéece
jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

Please note | oppose Bill 4 and would like this expressed to the provincial government of Nova Scotia.

This act/bill puts my land in the hands of Activists and Politicians and this is not acceptable.

My land rights are not being honored, this bill is not clear and therefore is of concern to myself as a land owner of
approximately 60 acres of 2 seperate wood lots.

| would also like to mention that as a co-owner of these lots | will encounter additional challenges as | will be dealing
with others.

Please bring my concerns forward to the appropriate platform.

Sincerely Kathy Young





